
 

 

Ref: 4382204 
 
 
17 September 2025 
 
 
Dear, 
 
ROAD REHABILITATION WORKS – LAKE MONGER DRIVE (2025/26 CAPITAL WORKS 
PROGRAM) - NIGHTWORKS 
  
The Town of Cambridge will be undertaking night works as part of its 2025/26 Road Rehabilitation Program 
to improve the condition and lifespan of two sections of Lake Monger Drive.  
 
Locations: 

• Area 1: Lake Monger Drive - St Vincents Avenue to Gregory Street 
• Area 2: Lake Monger Drive - Kimberley Street to St Leonards Avenue 
(Works are only located on the main distributor carriageway and not the Lake Monger Service 
Road) 

 
Work Schedule: 

• Duration: 12 nights (weather permitting) 
• Dates: 5 to 8, 13 to 17 and 28 to 30 October 2025 (weather permitting) 
• Hours: 8:00 PM – 5:00 AM 

 

What to Expect 
Scope of Works 
The project involves milling the existing asphalt surface and laying two new asphalt layers to improve the 
road’s structural integrity and extend its service life. 
Community Impacts 
To assist with timely operations and minimise the impact of dust, we ask that you avoid parking vehicles on 
the verge or crossover while works are in progress. Access to properties directly fronting Lake Monger Drive 
may be restricted during asphalting, particularly when work occurs adjacent to your driveway. 
 
 
Noise and Vibration 
A Noise Management Plan will be implemented throughout the works. However, due to the nature of heavy 
machinery and equipment used, some noise and vibration will be unavoidable, especially if your property is 
close to the work area. We appreciate your patience and understanding. 

Traffic Management 
Temporary road closures and detours will be in place to ensure the safety of both the public and work crews. 
Please follow all signage and exercise caution when travelling in the area. 
 
Contact Information 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 
  



 

 

• David Willmott – Coordinator Engineering Operations 
• Email: mail@cambridge.wa.gov.au (All enquiries will be documented and directed to the appropriate 

team). 
 
Further Information 
For the most up to date information regarding this project, please refer to the Town’s project webpage which 
can be accessed via the below QR Code.  
 

  
 
www.cambridge.wa.gov.au/roads-renewal 
 
Thank you for your cooperation as we deliver these important road improvements. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
LEWIS WISE  
MANAGER ENGINEERING SERVICES  
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